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We have completed an audit of the JAMP Agreement for fiscal year 2015. The objective of this audit was to provide assurance that that the institution is in compliance with JAMP Agreement requirements and the JAMP Expenditure Guidelines.  This audit is required to be preformed for even numbered years by the JAMP Council Agreement. 

The audit included financial activity for the period from September 1, 2014, to August 31, 2015.  The audit resulted in no findings of non-compliance with the JAMP Agreement or JAMP Expenditure Guidelines. 
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